COUNTRY CLUB HILLS NEWS BULLETIN

NEXT MEETING ----JULY II

LAYTON HALL SCHOOL

8:30 PM

HANDY MAN AVAILABLE: Chris Selby--CR 3-1191. Grass Cutting--\$2.50. Baby Sitting-- .50 hr.

ALL PARENTS PLEASE NOTE: Several complaints about children mauling and killing small birds and animals in the community have reached our ears. We should like to point out that it is a Federal offense to kill or maim any song bird. Please help us by asking your child's cooperation in keeping our birds and squirrels.

Many thanks to BLACKIE'S CIRCLE ESSO for donating the door prize for our last meeting. Margie Beera was the recipient of a lub job for free!

A REQUEST: The Fairfax Chapter of the Cancer Society urgently needs old sheets was for dressings and men's white shirts for hospital coats. Call CR 3-1005 for pick up service.

INFORMATION NEEDED: The Episcopal Church in Fairfax is planning a new school for the first and second grades. Anyone having children of this age who is interested in sending their child to an Episcopal School, please contact Mr. Davis at the Church. This school is open to all denominations.

HERE IS YOUR NEW TELEPHONE DIRECTORY. We hope you will find it useful. Used in conjunction with the classified ads in the green telephone, we now have the most complete of local directories.